Town of Eden

71 Old Schoolhouse Rd

Eden Mills, VT  05653

Minutes of Special Selectboard Meeting

October 23, 2017
The Eden Selectboard held a special meeting on October 23, 2017 at Lake Eden Recreation Area at 5PM.  Present at the meeting were:  Ricky Morin, Adam Degree, and Bob & Jeanne Spaulding.
The purpose of this meeting was to conduct the final walk through of LERA prior to closing for the season.
The Selectboard walked the property with Bob and Jeanne.  All was found to be in order and ready for winter.  The Selectboard would like a letter sent to Brian Enos and Jessica Putnam asking them to remove the two kayaks and a paddleboat which they left at LERA.  Bob advised he had spoken to them on several occasions that they needed to be removed at the end of the season.  The letter should advise that the town is not liable for items left on the property and if they are still on site in the spring, Brian and Jessica will be charged a fee for storage.  Two other canoes which washed up on the beach last spring will be advertised to see if the owners can be located.  Matt Grant is working on making improvements to the electrical system.

The meeting adjourned at 5:40PM.

Unapproved minutes

Tracey Morin
Town Administrative Assistant
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